
 

 

Matthew R. Pritchard 
(614) 719-2842—Direct Dial 
mpritchard@mcnees.com 

 
 

April 27, 2020 
 
 
Secretary 
Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio  
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH  43215 
 
 
Re: PUCO Case Nos. 20-0602-EL-UNC, et al., In the Matter of the Application of Ohio 

Power Company for Approval of its Temporary Plan Addressing the COVID-19 State 
of Emergency 

 
Dear Secretary, 
 
 Industrial Energy Users-Ohio (“IEU-Ohio”) submits this letter in support of Ohio Power 
Company’s (“AEP-Ohio”) application, as amended, in the above captioned matters.  The Public 
Utilities Commission of Ohio (“Commission”) has taken several steps already, and now AEP-Ohio 
proposes several more including an adjustment to minimum billing demand, designed to aid 
Ohioans in need during these difficult times. IEU-Ohio appreciates the efforts that the 
Commission and AEP-Ohio have undertaken. IEU-Ohio supports AEP-Ohio’s application, as 
amended on March 24, 2020 and April 9, 2020, and urges the Commission to adopt the 
application, as amended. 

  
Sincerely, 
 
 /s/ Matt Pritchard 
 
Matthew R. Pritchard 
Counsel for Industrial Energy Users-Ohio 

 
 
 
MP/rg 
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